

Prof. Dr. Masato Katoh
Shinshu University
8304, Minamiminowa-mura, Kamiina-gun, Nagano
Japan 399-4598

Nov. 8, 2018

Dear Prof. Katoh,

This letter serves as a formal invitation for you to visit Nanjing Forestry University (NFU) for participating academic activities including research seminars, bilateral cooperation meetings and field trips for precision forestry studies from Nov. 30 to Dec. 4, 2018.

During your visit, you are kindly expected to give a presentation about your recent research on laser scanning in forest applications and smart precision forestry in Japan. It is also expected to define the roadmap leading to further cooperative projects concerning both research and education during the bilateral cooperation meetings. In addition, you are invited to field trips for experiencing and deeper understanding of our recent works on LiDAR and UAV-based forest applications in the subtropical secondary and planted forests of southeast China.

The expenses of your visit and stay in China will be covered by our research funds. We are looking forward to meeting you in Nanjing.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lin Cao

Associate Professor

LINCAD

Nanjing Forestry University (NFU)

No. 159, Longpan Road, Nanjing, Jiangsu, 210037, P.R. China

Tel.: +86-25-8542-7327

Email: lincao@njfu.edu.cn